June 18, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: Donald A. Cool, Director
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

FROM: John T. Greeves, Director ((riginal Signed By)
Division of Waste Management, %JMSS
SUBJECT: DRAFT POLICY AND GUIDANCE DIRECTIVE PG 83-2, REVISION 1,

SUPPLEMENT 1, “RENEWAL OF MATERIAL LICENSES"
In response to your solicitation of comments on the draft policy and guidance airective
PG 83-2, Revision 1, Supplement 1, “Renewal of Material Licenses” (PG 83-2), ve suggest
adding, under section 2.5, “Licens. s that submitted Decommissioning Funding Plans (DFPs)
should have a Condition in their licenses requiring a revised DFP no later than 5 years from the

license renewal approval.”

CONTACT: M. Haque, NMSS/DWM
(301) 415-6640
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

June 18, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: Donaid A. Cool, Director
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclea: Safety, NMSS
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Division of Waste Management, NMSS
SUBJECT: DRAFT POLICY AND GUIDANCE DIRECTIVE PG 83-2, REVISION 1,
SUPPLEMENT 1, “RENEWAL OF MATERIAL LICENSES"
In response to your solicitation of comments on the draft policy and guidance directive
PG 83-2, Revision 1, Supplement 1, “Renewal of Material Licenses” (PG 83-2), we suggest
adding, under section 2.5, “Licensees that submitted Decommissioning Funding Plans (DFPs)

should have a Condition in their licenses requiring a revised DFP no later than 5 years from the

license renewal approval "

CONTACT: M. Haque, NMSS/DWM
(301) 415-6640




